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Comments: Have not seen the reasons these trails are being closed. If it is due to erosion caused by off road

vehicles I believe a possitive step forward would be to restrict vehicles 50" and less from using these trails. I have

witnessed on numerous occasions how these vehicles and their operators have shown so much disrespect for

our environment by using unnecessary speed. They use our trails like they are a closed motocross track vs. a off-

road trail to access our back country in a peaceful and respectful manner. There are trails established for

vehicles less than 50". Let's consider restricting these vehicles to those trails only, and help save/restore the

trails that have suffered so much needless damage by irresponsible operators. Do not punish the majority of

responsible off-roaders due to the irresponsible actions of a few indecent people.


